
 

PROPOSED ADMISSIONS ARRANGEMENTS – SEPTEMBER 2024 

 

Overview 

As the admission authority for St Joseph’s Infant School, the Diocese of Chichester Academy Trust (DCAT) 
would like to obtain your views on its proposed admission arrangements for children who will be starting or 

transferring schools in September 2024. 

A Summary of the Consultation 

Academy Trusts are required to consult, if they intend to change their admission arrangements from those 

determined for 2023/2024, with the exception of proposed increases to their admission number.  

Attached is a copy of the proposed arrangements, along with the proposed changes to the oversubscription 

criteria. 

We would ask that if you wish to respond to this consultation, even if you support the arrangements, by 

completing your feedback on the following link 

Responses to the consultation will be collated and discussed.  The consultation runs for a 6-week period, 

from 8th November 2022 – 19th December 2022.  

 

https://forms.office.com/r/t7PnhqS1SU
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